
GENERAL LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 

20 November 2018 

 

NOTE OF MEETING: 

 

PRESENT: Councillors C Hughes, Kane and K Nicholson; Julie Richings, Principal 
Licensing Officer; Amy Wennington, Principal Lawyer; Brian Whelan, Environmental 
Health Officer; and Allison Hill, Democratic Officer. 

APPLICATION TO VARY PREMISES LICENCE UNDER LICENSING ACT 2003 – 
THE BRINKBURN PUBLIC HOUSE, LADY KATHRYN GROVE 

The Principal Licensing Officer advised the Committee, prior to consideration of the 
application that a request had been made by the applicant’s solicitor for 
consideration of this matter to be adjourned. 

IT WAS AGREED – That consideration of this matter be adjourned to Monday 3 
December 2018 and will be held in Committee Room No. 3, Town Hall Darlington 
commencing at 9.30 am. 

 

 


